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| wish to make a submission to the current review

Firstly a a resident of the Wairoa District | wish to register the strongest possible protest against the process which
allowed Rocket lab to be sited in out District The Wairoa District Council dealt with the application as a Non Notified
application , consequently there was no public consultation process It was clear to me from Day 1, that its
establishment would put the site on the Coordinated of every launching facility in the world, including those
potentially hostile to NZ Thanks to that abuse of power, we are now potential targets for enemy missiles should
hostilities erupt on future .In addition there are no environmental impact studies , before the sites construction, nor
since.

Sceondly. the facility began in March to launch militarily related payloads . This is totally unacceptable We should
support only peaceful activities in space, not assist to increase the military efficiency of countries with military
ambitions in their use of Space .That first payload for the purpose was launching a satellite to improve the targeting
efficiency of american missiles That payload and subsequent sales to NASA and other american companies, has
virtually turned us into an american military base . This is an abhorrent situation that has been forced upon us, and
against assurances in the beginning that such activities would not occur .

Our involvement with Space activities should be totally and only for peaceful putposes.
That is my submission

Thankyou
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